
 
 

 
 

DRAFT MINUTES OF SUTTON CHENEY PARISH NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN COMMITTEE MEETING HELD ON 
MONDAY 24TH JANUARY 2021 AT DADLINGTON VILLAGE HALL, THE GREEN, DADLINGTON 

 
Members Present:  
 
    Julia Jarvis (Chair)   Val Pritchard 
    Peter Dyde    Lynda Spencer 

John Whitehead   Graham Grimley    
Phil Kiteley 

In Attendance 
Joanne Lowe (Parish Clerk) 

 
PUBLIC PARTICIPATION  

1/22/NP None received 
 

ELECTION OF NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN COMMITTEE CHAIRMAN 
2/22/NP One nomination was received for the position of chairman for the Neighbourhood Plan 

Committee and it was unanimously resolved that Cllr Jarvis was elected as Chairman.  
 

APOLOGIES 
3/22/NP None received 
 

DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST PECUNIARY AND NON-PECUNIARY 
4/22/NP None received  
 

QUERIES ON PLAN  
5/22/NP The Committee discussed various items concerning the Dadlington Neighbourhood Plan: 
 

• Method on how the land was identified and selected for allocated development within the 

plan and if other suitable sites to be considered 

• Potential conflicts of interest from group members and the omission in previous DNP group 

minutes to disclose pecuniary and / or non-pecuniary interests by group members 

• Potential timescales and the current risk of development to the area of separation between 

Dadlington and Stoke Golding 

• It was commented that the start date for applications to apply for a grant from Groundworks 
is April 1st. 

• There are currently no budget figures for year 22/23 and no accounts for year 21/22. 

• To arrange another meeting with Colin Wilkinson for clarification on points raised at the 
meeting 

 

Meeting finished at 20:15.  
 

 

Signed:…………………………………………………………………….   Dated …………………………………………………………….  


